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I am shocked that after 30+ years, Oregon is considering taking away accessibility to 

the most basic right afforded to citizens of a free country - the right to vote.  Our 

voting locations/dates are arcane and really only support people with white collar jobs 

who can take off between the hours of 9-5 on a tues...oh and who have a car, and 

can get to their voting location and wait in line and don't have kids who have to get to 

school and know exactly where their voting location is.   Most states make it HARD to 

vote...and I'm proud that Oregon has such high voter turn-out due to vote-by mail.  

Repealing this cherished thing will be supporting our current governments efforts to 

dismantle fair and accessible voting, it will promote fear mongering and increase 

distrust in our voting systems.  We must stand up against this fear-based approach.  

DO NOT REPEAL VOTE BY MAIL!! 


